From: David & Cecily Dynes ||| G

Sent: Tuesday, 24 July 2001 10:34 PM
To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au
Subject: ABC Board

To the References Committee, Senate ECITA
Submission for Options for Method of Appointment to the Board of the ABC.

Dear Committee Members,

As a retired Citizen who values the Australian Broadcasting Corporation, I wish to call
for a completely new Board, in which people may have confidence.

1 - Members to be chosen on merit by a Joint House of Representatives and Senate
Parliamentary Standing Committee.

2 - The ABC to be accountable to this P. Standing Committee, which should be in charge
of Funding and the oversight of issues arising from it.

Public demand for securing the national broadcasters' independence and integrity is above
party politics.

Yours respectfully,

David R. Dynes
"Valley Mist", Wean Way, Federal, NSW 2480





